Roger & Julie Tate-serving Kenya
(rojuta@gmail.com)

Praise the Lord we were able to secure a new Chapel building that is
free standing and has multiple rooms for different uses (you may
remember that we lost our first meeting locale towards the beginning
of COVID shut downs).

Praise the Lord that Julie will be able to visit family and friends in the
US during the month of September. This is a very much needed short
break for her.

Please pray for our new worship services at the Chapel. Like many of
you, we are just trying to get back up and running a little bit. Our first
service was attended only by a few people but | did expect this (our
gov’t is not allowing anyone under 13 to attend gatherings yet so this
keeps many families at home still). So | am not discouraged yet.
Please also pray that our country (and yours!) keeps moving forward
and that more and more people will feel safe enough to attend
church.



